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4th January 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
In the event of a school closure or tighter lockdown restrictions it is possible that the school will only be open to 
vulnerable children; that is those who have an Education and Health Care Plan, those who have a Social Worker, 
and children whose parents are classed as a critical worker. 
 
To ensure the safety of our children and staff we will only be able to accommodate a maximum of 15 children per 
class (not year group). Spaces will be prioritised as follows: 

Children with an Education and Health Care Plan 
Vulnerable Children 
Children of Critical Workers working in: 

Social Care 
Health 
Education or Childcare 
Public Safety ie Police, Fire etc 
Food and other necessary goods – manufacture and distribution 
Utilities and financial services 
 

Once a total of 15 children per class is reached we will be unable to offer further places. Attendance at School in 
any of these groups is as a last resort and only if no other arrangements can be made. 
 
Please complete the attached slip below, or email the school on admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk if you feel that 
your child(ren) may require a place at school indicating the appropriate category. Proof of employment may be 
requested. 
 
Should we enter another lockdown period where school is closed for the majority of children we will once again 
post remote learning on the school website, www.littledeanprimary.co.uk. We are aware that the majority of our 
families have access to suitable IT equipment that enable them to access the website and download videos and 
online learning platforms, some may not. 
 
If you do not have access to a laptop, personal computer, ipad, mobile phone, internet access that enables you to 
view the school website, view videos and access online learning platforms please let us know as soon as possible.  
 
Many thanks for helping us work through these difficult times.  
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
 
 
PTO 
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Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 

Please return to school as soon as possible. 
 
In the event of school closure / tighter lockdown restrictions, my child(ren) will require a place at school. 
 
Child(ren) Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Reason for requesting a place: 
 

 Child(ren) has an Education and Health Care Plan 
 Vulnerable Children  
 Children of Critical Workers working in: 

 Social Care 
 Health 
 Education or Childcare 
 Public Safety ie Police, Fire etc 
 Food and other necessary goods – manufacture and distribution 
 Utilities and financial services 

 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………… Parents name…………………………………………………. 
 


